
FIRST AMENDMENT TO TANNERY CREEK 
AGREEMENT FOR LICENSE PLATE 
RECOGNITION EQUIPMENT AND 

MAINTENANCE

City Council Meeting
December 12, 2017

Janet Reisner, Parking Supervisor
Finance Department
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CURRENT
• The City purchased an autoChalk

Automated License Plate Recognition 
(ALPR) system from Tannery Creek 
Systems, Inc. in 2010.

• The City’s Parking Division uses ALPR 
equipment to enforce time limits and 
obtain parking occupancy data.  
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PROPOSED
• This resolution proposes that the ALPR 

maintenance services agreement with 
Tannery Creek Systems, Inc. be 
continued for a five-year term.
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BENEFIT
• Approval of this item will extend the life 

and use of the Tannery Creek Systems, 
Inc. automated license plate recognition 
equipment used for parking enforcement.
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RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended by the Finance Department that 
the Council, by resolution, approve an Amendment 
to a cooperative agreement under a contract 
awarded by the City of Santa Barbara and approved 
by the City of Santa Rosa’s City Manager, for 
maintenance services serving two Automated 
License Plate Reader (ALPR) systems for a five-year 
period, with Tannery Creek Systems, Inc., Vaughan, 
Ontario, Canada, for additional compensation of 
$105,230.  
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QUESTIONS?
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